
 

From: ESPU <webmaster@espu.org> 

Date: January 1, 2019 at 14:01:51 GMT+3:30 

To: Abdol-Mohammad KAJBAFZADEH <kajbafzd@tums.ac.ir> 

Subject: ESPU Congress 2019 in Lyon - Your abstract #S16-9 (selected) 

Dear Prof. Dr. Abdol-Mohammad KAJBAFZADEH,  

The scientific committee of the ESPU 30th ESPU Congress met on December 6th, 2018 in 

Leuven, Belgium.  

This year we have received 551 abstracts/videos (474 clinical, 20 basic research, 57 videos). 

The scientific committee of 6 members has taken the decision based on an anonymous online 

abstract reviewing by 49 experts.  

Scores ranged from 105 to 618 (except for videos and basic research abstracts which have a 

different scoring system), with a maximal possible score of 700. The overall acceptance rate 

this year is 40,11%.  

We have the pleasure to inform you that your abstract titled:  

"INTRAVESICAL ELECTROMOTIVE BOTULINUM TOXIN TYPE A ADMINISTRATION IN 

CHILDREN WITH MYELOMENINGOCEL"  

is accepted for a Video with Presentation (5 minutes presentation, 3 minutes discussion) 

at the congress during the "NEUROPATHIC BLADDER 2" session on Friday 26, April 

2019 from 14:56 to 15:52.  

Your abstract has received a score of 22.  

The preliminary programme with the listed abstracts is already on display on the Meeting web 

site: https://congress2019.espu.org  

The presentation guidelines are announced on this web site too.  

In case you would like your abstract to be removed from the final program, please state it by 

replying to this message within 4 business days.  

Please note that withdrawal of this abstract afterwards or failure to show up for presentation 

during the meeting will ban your center(s) from submitting any abstracts for next year’s 

meeting.  

Also, do not forget to register to the meeting, the sooner, the better!   

On behalf of the scientific committee, I congratulate you and thank you for your significant 
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participation.  

Sincerely yours and best wishes,  

Prof. Pedro Lopez Pereira 

Chair of the Scientific Committee of the ESPU 30th Congress 
 

 


